
 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Tiverton           Term: Term 6      Topic:  Hobbies and Leisure   

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

In maths Tiverton have been working on 

position and direction. We have 

programmed BeeBots using language such 

as left, right, forwards and backwards. We 

have also explored half, quarter, three-

quarter and full turns, and have applied this 

knowledge to shape and direction. 

 

In English we have completed a unit of work 

on story writing; each student has planned 

and written their very own narrative on a 

genre of their choice. 

 

In World of Work (WoW) we have been 

taking part in activities that aim to enhance 

the skills that we identified to be important in 

the workplace (e.g. teamwork, problem 

solving and communication) 

In history we have been learning about the 

historical development of a range of leisure 

and hobby activities. We have looked at 

sport, music, film, video games, shopping 

and many more.  

In PE this term we have been learning how 

to play cricket. Students have really enjoyed 

their lessons and have shown great 

sportsmanship throughout.  

In PSHE we have been learning about 

several important topics including climate 

change, how to recognise fake news and 

the importance of developing life skills.  

Tiverton class also put on a fantastic Steel 

Pans performance, took part in sports day, 

performed their very own song at the 

bandstand and visited the Base. I am so 

proud of each and every pupil for their 

participation in these events. 

I have absolutely loved every second of this 

year. Tiverton have been a pleasure to 

teach, and I am thankful for all the 

memories 😊  

Have a wonderful summer, everyone! 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: Tuesday 22nd July 2025 

First day back: Friday 5th September 2025 


